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WP 484. Nearing the end of its active life, the WP 484 waits 
for its next assignment on the ready track at Stockton on June 
20, 1950. 

When Western Pacific needed additional motive power dur-
ing World War 11, The War Production Board allocated 6 loco-
motives from Southern Pacific's GS-6 order to Western Pacific. 


